
OUR CEO’S MESSAGE
Dear HMC Residents,

We’ll be celebrating the beginning of a new year in just a few short weeks. During this holiday season and throughout 
the year, we appreciate the service and sacri�ce you and your families make.  With deployments or long training 
missions, our Service Members miss out on many special occasions during the holiday season. In support of our 
families, our communities are doing special service projects this holiday season to show our gratitude for all you do day 
in and day out.  We are also supporting those in need. Donation drop-o� stations have been established at many HMC 
communities across the nation to collect presents and toys for needy children as part of the U.S. Marine Corps Reserve 
Toys for Tots program. We are also encouraging employees and residents to participate in Wreaths Across America to 
support their wreath-laying e�orts at military cemeteries across the country. On behalf of everyone here at Hunt 
Military Communities, I want to take this time to wish you all a very safe and happy Holiday season and a healthy and happy 2023. 

Semper Fidelis,

Brian Stann
President and CEO
Hunt Military Communities
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TOYS FOR TOTS 
Hunt Military Communities proudly supports the U.S. Marine 
Corps Reserve Toys for Tots program each holiday season.  
Donation drops o� stations will be available at several HMC 
communities across the nation to collect presents and toys for 
children in need. 

Toys for Tots is a 73-year-old national charitable program run 
by the U.S. Marine Corps Reserve that brings holiday joy to 
more than seven million disadvantaged children each season. 
HMC is proud to support this holiday tradition to give back to 
our communities in a safe and accessible way. The primary 
goal is to help bring joy to the season and send a message of 
hope and support to all those in need. Donations given to 
Toys for Tots directly impact children and families in 
communities throughout the country.  

If you would like to make a donation or learn more about the 
program, please visit ToysForTots.org.

WREATHS ACROSS AMERICA DAY
– DECEMBER 17, 2022
Each year, Wreaths Across America coordinates wreath-laying 
ceremonies at more than 3,400 locations across the United 
States, at sea or abroad.  We remember and honor all our military 
veterans that have paid the ultimate sacri�ce for our freedoms. 

We invite you to join Wreaths Across America by sponsoring a 
veterans’ wreath at a cemetery near you, volunteering or 
donating to a local sponsorship group.  Please visit 
WreathsAcrossAmerica.org to volunteer, donate, or sponsor a 
wreath to honor an American hero. 
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325-313-0200
@QuailHollowFamilyFH

@QuailHollowFamilyHousing

www.WreathsAcrossAmerica.org
www.ToysForTots.org
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EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT
Keith Parra

Keith is the Maintenance Director here at Quail Hollow. 
He loves to grill and do carpentry work. When asked 
what he loves about his job, Keith said, “I love speaking 
with and meeting the residents."

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS
Co�ee and Conversation will be held in the Kala Clubhouse, every third 
Wednesday from 9:00 - 10:00 AM.

COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENTS 
In order to keep Quail Hollow beautiful, please be mindful of the area. We 
ask that all residents and guests pick-up after their pets and whenever 
they are out of the home, they are on a leash per your signed leasing 
addendum and Taylor County laws.

National Holiday Card Day

On December 9th from 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM, all current QH residents are 
invited to come to the Leasing O�ce and pick up their holiday coloring 
kit to take home and design, then drop it back by the o�ce where we’ll 
hang it up to be displayed.

Co�ee & Conversations

On December 21st from 9:00 - 10:00 AM, all current QH residents are 
invited to join our sta� at the Kala Clubhouse to enjoy co�ee and light 
refreshments to have open discussions with us.

National Cocoa Day 

On December 13th, we are celebrating National Cocoa Day from 8:30 AM 
- 5:30 PM. All current QH residents are invited to the QH Leasing O�ce to 
pick up a hot cocoa kit to take home and enjoy on a nice cool day. This 
event is while supplies last.

SAVE THE DATE

NATIONAL PEARL HARBOR
REMEMBRANCE DAY - DECEMBER 7TH

CONTACT INFORMATION
O�ce Hours: 8 AM to 5 PM 
O�ce Number: 325-313-0200
Email: QuailHollow@HuntCompanies.com
Facebook: @QuailHollowFamilyHousing
Website: DyessFamilyHousing.com

Sandy Nichols
Community Director

Candace Jones
Community Manager

Deja Wallace
Leasing Specialist

Howard Merri�eld
Maintenance Technician II

MEET OUR FRIENDLY STAFF
Keith Parra
Maintenance Director

Laura Lemon
Maintenance Technician II

James Fetsch
Maintenance Technician III



CONNECT WITH US! @QuailHollowFamilyHousing @QuailHollowFH
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